EYDON COMMUNITY SPORTS FIELD

REPORT FOR 2010 TO THE ANNUAL PARISH ASSEMBLY

2010 was, from the administrative point of view, disappointing. The committee Chairman resigned
early in the year, as he moved away from the area and no replacement was elected. The only
Committee Meeting took place on February 26th 2010, and an AGM was held on May 14th 2010. At
this meeting no minuted elections took place. It was not until February 23rd this year until a further
meeting took place, and a complete committee was re-formed finally on March 14th 2011.

However, from the use and facility viewpoint, it was a good year. This is because the Multi-Purpose
Games Area (MUGA) was finished, up and running and well-used. Ad hoc volunteers kept things

moving during 2010, the Field was kept in good condition, thanks to support from the Parish Council
and Cricket Club volunteers, and little further expenditure was required on capital and maintenance.

The year (2010) started with cash assets of £3205.70, and finished with £2344.04

The total capital expenditure on the Play area and MUGA since inception has been £39923.85 (2008
through 2010). Of this, £27446.15 (68%) was provided from Local Authorities.

The Eydon Parish Council has kindly pledged further continued support for the year 2011/2012.

John Grindlay

Hon. Treasurer & Trustee.
March 2010.



